
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 
24th June 2022  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On the 13th July we will be having a whole school ‘Picnic Lunch’. There will be no hot food on this day.  

 

To help the caterers it is important that we are able to provide them with advance notice of the number of 

pupils who will be having a sandwich bag. Please complete the reply slip below and return to the office by 

Wednesday 29th June to indicate whether your child will require a sandwich bag on that day. If you have a 

picnic blanket we can borrow please send it in with your child on the day. 

 

In the afternoon it will be a whole school disco, pupils must come in to school in their uniform but they can 

bring in party clothes to change into after lunch. We are also offering a treat bag that you can purchase for your 

child for £2.50, this includes a drink, crisps and sweets. If you would like a treat bag please fill in the form 

below with £2.50 in cash by the 29th June so that we can buy the correct amount of food. Your child is not 

allowed to bring sweets in from home. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

Whole School Picnic Lunch – Sandwich Order & Disco Treat Bag 

13th July 2022 

 

 

I would like my child / ren:___________________________________     Class: ___________________ 

to have a sandwich bag on Wednesday 13th July 2022.  

 

Ham, cheese or tuna (please circle one) 

 

                     ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I would like to order 1 treat bag for the school disco, I have enclosed £2.50 _____ (please tick) 

 

 

Sign ____________________________________ Date _________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffordshire County Council 

mailto:headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk

